
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 4th July 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

               

  
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

  
 

 

                           Last Week’s Attendance 

Y5C, Y5K/S 97% Expected Attendance 

Rec C 96% Expected Attendance 

Y1Dr, Y3Ke, Y4G, Y6K 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y1Di, Y2W, Y6D 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y3Kn, Y4S 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Rec P 84% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Y2B 83% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2B Y2W 

Lola Humaira Nelly Abigail Isla  Millie Fidhel 
Arthur Lennox Harry F Harrison Phoebe Preston Jessica 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4S Y4G Y5C Y5K/S Y6D Y6Ki 
Evaan Essa Jack Jenson Imogen Ronnie F Transition Transition 
James David Lily Erica Mathews Pixie Transition Transition 

Important Dates  
 

 08.07.25 – SATS Results 
 11.07.25 – Sports Day 
 17.07.25 – 23.07.25 – Transition time in school 
 21.07.25 – Year 6 Prom 
 22.07.25 – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 23.07.25 – LAST DAY OF TERM (Normal finish times) 

 08.09.25 – Start of the new school year 
 

Sports Day 
So far, the weather is  
looking okay for our  
Sports Day. 
 
Children have been practising for the 
different races and are looking forward to 
wearing their team colour. 
 
For Sports Day to run well we ask the 
following: 
 NO photos or videos can be taken 
 NO vaping or smoking 
 Children have to remain with their 

groups at ALL times 
 Ensure you use school appropriate 

language. 
 

Next week we  
will be finding  
out how our  
Year 6 children,  
who took their Year 6 SATs, 
have done. 
 
Whatever the outcomes, we 
know our children have worked 
as hard as they could. Lots of 
luck everyone. 
 

Transition 
Our Year 6 have completed  
their transition visits and we  
are now looking forward to  
our in-school transition days. 
 
Our Reception – Year 5 children will be working in 
their new classes from Thursday 17th July – 
Wednesday 23rd July. Children will come into 
school and go to their current classes to be 
registered; children will then go to their new classes 
and spend the 5 days with their new teacher. 
 
Children will come out from their new classes at 
the end of the day. 
 
Nursery children moving up to Reception will have 
home visits on the Thursday and Friday and will 
spend three days in their new classes. 

Earrings/Jewellery for P.E. and  
Sports Day 
Polite reminder: our policy for P.E.  
states that children must remove  
ALL jewellery for all sporting activities 
including Sports Day. We are also unable 
to cover earrings during P.E. (Sports Day). 
 
For guidance, we have looked at 
recommendations from the DfE which 
supports this. 
 


